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Keep up with what’s 
happening in the neigh-
borhood! Subscribe to 
the Table Rock enews-
letter. Simply go to the 
tablerockhoa.org web-
site, find the “Neigh-
borhood news” head-
line (it’s big, you won’t 
miss it), and click the 
“Subscribe” button.

While you’re there, 
check out the new web-
site. You’ll find:
•	 An events calendar.
•	 Contact information 

for utilities, mail deliv-

ery and 
schools.

•	 Neigh-
borhood 
notices.

•	 Table 
Rock 
CC&Rs.

•	 When 
and how 
to submit 
plans for 
review 
if you’re 
building, adding a 
fence, painting or 
remodeling.

The website is a com-
munication channel for 
our neighborhood. Tell us 
what you’d like to see.  §

Stay in touch with the neighborhood
In less than a minute you can subscribe to the Table Rock enewsletter

TABLEROCKHOA.ORG

You’re invited to a 
good old-fashioned 
summer ice cream 
social (see attached 
flyer). The event, hosted 
by Cathy Sesser and 
Carole DeMoss, will be 
on Sunday, July 21, 
from 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 
p.m., at the Wolf Fork 
cul-de-sac.

The hosts will provide 
ice cream, paper prod-
ucts and ice. You can 
bring an ice cream top-
ping or dessert to share, 
your own beverage, lawn 
chair, blanket or umbrella.

There will be lawn 
games for all ages.

If you have questions, 
contact Cathy by phone 

at 525-0818 or by email 
at glsesser@msn.com. 
Or contact Carole by 
email at cdemoss80@
gmail.com.

On behalf of the 
neighborhood, the 
homeowners association 
would like to thank Cathy 
and Carole for planning 
and hosting the event.  §

July 21: Summer ice cream social
Mark your calendar for a party at the Wolf Fork cul-de-sac

MYSTERY
Install a QR 
code reader 
on your smart 
phone to find out 
what this symbol 
is all about.
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Dogs are smart—
there’s no doubt about it. 
But sometimes when na-
ture calls, they temporar-
ily forget their manners. 

That’s where you 
come in. When you’re 
walking your dog, please 
keep him or her on a 
leash, and remind your 
pet that your neighbors’ 
lawns weren’t created to 

be outdoor restrooms. 
That means keeping 
your pet on the roadway 
or sidewalk.

The high urea con-
tent of animal urine 
can leave lawns with 
unsightly kill zones 
that may take weeks to 
recover. And of course 
no one likes to step in or 
clean up piles left behind 

by someone else’s pet. 
Thank you for your help 
with this matter.  §

Walking your dog?
Remind your pet to be a good neighbor

Table Rock is a 
popular destination for a 
group of skateboarders.

The homeowners 
association board has 
checked to see if laws 
regulate this activity, and 
the answer at this point 
is no—skateboarding in 
the subdivision is legal.

Board members have 
talked with the skate-
boarders and told them 
we’d like to cooperate 
with them for their safety 
and the safety of those 
of us who live in this 
neighborhood.

They’ve been asked 
to watch carefully for 

approaching cars and 
people walking in the 
area.

We’ll also need to 
watch for the skate-
boarders while driving, 
biking or walking.

Please contact a 
board member if prob-
lems develop.  §

Keep an eye out for skateboarders

The proposed an-
nexation of Table Rock 
into the city limits fell 
short earlier this year 
of the votes needed to 
pass. But a revised ver-
sion of the proposal may 
surface early next year, 

according to Paul Jenes, 
president of the Table 
Rock Homeowners As-
sociation. 

Jenes recently spoke 
with Nabiel Shawa, Wal-
la Walla City Manager. 
Shawa indicated that the 

city may decide to waive 
a mandatory water fee 
for residents who already 
have their own water in 
the proposed annexation 
area.

This could reduce re-
sistance to annexation.  §

City annexation may resurface

WEED CONTROL
County officials say 
it’s OK for home-
owners to spray the 
weeds in sidewalk 
and street cracks with 
glyphosate, better 
known as Roundup.


